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	Astmoor News Review


	Monday 9th December 2024
	Thursday 19th December 
This is our Christmas Party Day. Further information will be sent out by class teachers with information about the parties.
Friday 20th December 1.30pm
School finishes for the Christmas holiday on this day at the earlier time of 1.30pm.

         ---------------------------

Ofsted

As you are all aware, our Ofsted Inspection took place on 19th and 20th November. We would like to thank you all for the positive comments shared with inspectors both face to face and online via Parent view. When the report is finalised, all parents and carers will receive a copy.

          --------------------------

Sickness and Diarrhoea

It is that time of year again when there are lots of sickness bugs travelling around. It is important that if your child has sickness or diarrhoea, they remain absent for 48 hours after the last episode. This is to prevent the sickness spreading to other children and members of staff.

For other seasonal ailments like coughs and colds, we encourage children to come into school unless they are simply too unwell to do so.

          ---------------------------- 

	Parent’s Evenings

We have now re-scheduled Parent’s Evenings to take place on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th January. Thank you for your patience and understanding with this having to happen due to the inspection.

       --------------------------

Christmas Bingo
Thank you so much for the great turn out for our Christmas Bingo last week. We had a full house and everyone really enjoyed the fun. We raised just under £950 in total which is really amazing and we are really grateful to you all.

We are using the money to buy some extra staging which can be used for our Christmas show and other future performances.
                -------------------

After School Club – Christmas Cast

This Thursday will be the last rehearsal after school for the main cast of our Christmas Show. Mrs Armstrong and Mrs Aldridge would like to thank them all for their commitment and hard work.

            --------------------

New Term

The New Term will begin on Monday 6th January. On behalf of all the staff at Astmoor Primary School, we would like to wish you all a Very Merry Christmas.

             -------------------

	End of Term
The end of the autumn term is now fast approaching with only two weeks left to go. As always there will be lots of events and activities taking place during the lead up to Christmas. Please make sure you have all these key dates in your calendar:

Wednesday 11th December

The school choir will be singing at The Shopping City between 10.30am and 11am. There will be a mixture of children from Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 singing and parents are welcome to meet us there to hear us sing. 

Thursday 12th December

This is our Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper Day so children can come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers in place of their school jumpers and cardigans. Donations will be collected in aid of Save the Children.
Wednesday 18th December

This is the day of all our Christmas Performances.

9.30am – Foundation Stage Nativity – always a highlight of the year!
2pm – Lights, Camel, Action (Children in Year 1-6)

6pm - Lights, Camel, Action (Children in Year 1-6). Please note – the children will need to be back at school at 6pm for this performance. 

              -----------------------
	
	

	
	
	


